Letter: Chamber event raises
cash for charities

To the community,

Thank you to Riva Grill for hosting the annual Business After
Hours Mixer for Charity on Jan. 16. Riva provided their entire
second floor for the event, as well as an impressive selection
of appetizers, drinks and desserts. Approximately 200 guests
attended to support the South Shore community and local food
banks Christmas Cheer and Bread & Broth. All proceeds from the
event were donated to charity.

Guests helped Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce raise
$3,500 for the two food banks and also donated non-perishable
food items. Christmas Cheer and Bread & Broth help feed the
less fortunate in the South Shore community; donations from
last night’s event will help restock both food banks so they
may continue to provide meals for those in need.

Shannon Early, Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce
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